
 
 

 

 

Memo 
Date:  March 23, 2023 

 

To:  MeF Software Vendors  

 

From:  Montana Department of Revenue 

 

Subject: NEW Updates for Individual Income Tax – Reject Codes  

 

Effective immediately, the Individual Income Tax reject codes Form2-E154 & Form2-

E155 have been removed from our system. Going forward, this will affect returns for 

TY21 and TY22. 

 

Please direct any questions to dore-services@mt.gov.  
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